
USFS Announces Helena-Lewis and Clark 
Resource Advisory Committee Meeting   

  

 

 

The US Forest Service issued a notice in the Federal Register that the Helena-
Lewis and Clark Resource Advisory Committee will hold an in-person and 
virtual meeting on May 9, 2024, from 2:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m., Mountain Daylight 
Time (MDT).  The in-person meeting will be at Camp Rotary, located at 19 
Camp Rotary Rd., Neihart, Montana 59465. The public may also join virtually 
via video conference using the Microsoft Teams meeting link: 
https://www.microsoft.com/en-us/microsoft-teams/join-a-meeting, Meeting ID: 
293 075 016 517, Passcode: 4oPBh9. More information and meeting details 
can be found on the Helena-Lewis and Clark National Forest Advisory 
Committees web page at https://www.fs.usda.gov/main/hlcnf/workingtogether/
advisorycommittees. 

The purpose of the meeting is to: 

1. Elect a chairperson; 

2. Create a local charter; 

3. Hear from Title II project proponents and discuss Title II project 
proposals; 

4. Make funding recommendations on Title II projects; 

5. Approve meeting minutes; 

6. Schedule the next meeting. 

The agenda will include time for individuals to make oral statements of three 
minutes or less. To be scheduled on the agenda, individuals wishing to make 
an oral statement should make a request in writing at least three days before 
the meeting date. Written comments may be submitted to the Forest Service 
up to 14 days after the meeting date. 

For more information, contact Molly Ryan, Designated Federal Officer, by 
phone at 406-949-9766 or by email at molly.ryan@usda.gov or Chiara 
Cipriano, RAC Coordinator, by phone at 406-594-6497 or by email at 
chiara.cipriano@usda.gov. 
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